
 

 

Saturday, April 13, 2013 

COURSE IN HOSPITAL MANAGEMENT 

The Sankara Nethralaya Academy has invited applications for 

a weekend certificate course in hospital management. The last 

date for receiving applications is May 11 and the session 

commences from May 25. It will be conducted over 12 

weekends on Saturdays between 3 p.m. and 6 p.m. at the 

Sankara Nethralaya Academy campus in Ayanambakkam. For 

details, contact: 9710485295.  

http://www.thehindu.com/todays-paper/tp-national/tp-tamilnadu/course-in-hospital-

management/article4612976.ece 

 


